
Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher

My name is Stephen Johancsik.  I reside in Portland Or. I write today in opposition SB554.  More tricky laws forced on the LAW 
ABIDING gun owners of this state is not the answer to gun lawlessness.  SB554  make it  even more confusing as to just what 
spaces a citizen legally carrying a fire arm may pass through.  There is too much possibility of this law harming good, hardworking, 
law abiding firearms owners who could end up in the wrong place with their firearm accidently.

In closing I would ask you two questions.  Do criminals follow laws?  Do you expect criminals to follow SB554?
Please, enforce existing laws to full extent!  Not ad more laws that make law abiding gun owners less able to protect themselves.

Sincerely,
Stephen M Joahcsik


